
Parents’ Forum November 2017 

G4S 

Parents are using and finding G4S useful, can tutors check with students that they are able to log on, 

and if not pass on the names to Jill. 

 

Homework 

Parents found G4S in the main very helpful, particularly when resources are attached. There are 

some concerns about consistency, time allowed between setting and completion. As mentioned in 

Briefing, feedback was a general concern, particularly as many tasks are left ‘pending’. Can we 

ensure the HW policy is adhered to and G4S is updated when tasks are completed. This is a 

straightforward task which SLT can demonstrate if needed. 

 

Communication 

Some parents are not receiving all the communications from the School, can tutors ensure we have 

up to date contact details of students and ensure all school communication is passed on swiftly. 

 

Lunch time 

A discussion was had about the pros and cons of the current lunch time arrangements, we will be 

conducting more formal information gathering, but can tutors check that students are having 

enough time to eat at lunch time and alert me if this is not the case. 

 

Other areas discussed: 

 

KS 3 structure, curriculum and possible alternatives 

Enrichment opportunities 

Homework Club 

GCSE Exam feedback 

 


